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Wednesday, October 20; 12 noon; Zoom: The Department of Gender Studies presents the second Gender 
Matters talk of the 2021-22 academic year. Bianca Beauchemin (University of California, Los Angeles) will 
�V�S�H�D�N�� �R�Q�� �³�7�K�H�� �%�H�D�W�L�Q�J�� �+�H�D�U�W�� �R�I�� �W�K�H�� �+�D�L�W�L�D�Q�� �5�H�Y�R�O�X�W�L�R�Q���´ Registration is required in advance: 
https://is.gd/gender_matters_oct20. 
 
Thursday, October 21; 1:00 p.m.; Zoom: SNID. Dr. Debora Lima ���4�X�H�H�Q�¶�V��Global Development Studies) will 
�V�S�H�D�N���R�Q���³Palm Oil Plantations and Land Grabs in the Northern Amazon��� ́Zoom details have been circulated 
via email. 
 
Tuesday, October 26; 4:00 �± 6:00 p.m.; Victoria Park (Brock & Alfred Streets): The Geography GSC present 
�³GPPL Pumpkin Carving in the Park���´���6ign-up at this link: https://forms.gle/Ww7FJergatjaFSm67. 
They hope to see YOU there! See FULL details further in the Newsletter.  
 

  
 
The Canadian Association of Geographers-Ontario Division (CAGONT) is pleased to announce its annual 
meeting will be hosted on-line by the University of Western Ontario (Western) on November 12-13, 2021. 
CAGONT 2021 welcomes Geographers from all areas of the discipline and individuals at all career stages. 
Conference participation is free this year. Please see the conference website for more details, registration and 
updates. Final submission/registration deadline: October 22 at 11:59 pm. 
 

  
 
 
There has been another new addition to the Department! Congratulations to 
Meg Herod and her partner who welcomed their son, Mylo Adrian Herod 
Rawlyk a week ago. Mylo was born a week early at KGH (on October 8th) 
weighing 5 pounds 6 ounces.  

 

 

 
 
 

  
 
Early Career Researcher Training Grants 

CALENDAR  

VIRTUAL CAGONT 2021 

CONGRATULATIONS  

FACULTY FUNDING OPPORTUNITIES  



https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ff%3D001lL4OWFzB3NyBnR-YAlVJv5yyYlkiwVpGFODL9yk-dFyL2zSOu3TYsdAC8mdzlak4LkokTaALYdSqDbY8X6W3YCLr7haKkxw7rsWXtCiWsRMfMnsXxFTMtgJd8_pnSSbVQWo9KxT2FJNI9zmajjw1zuyFHCwFWF3pl_j-VWm0avRIR1UV7OweolIg46j1X4aUBGzBAMtEncrlB06T-olgzUViRRyPoxMN636kGHvwotQx8kQmAomV-BO17bjo1zFlpMUPxdge8HemoX3Fc3yBhkhdkP_SkTqZnk4hV75LmvMBR5glsXEKSRfjKiWCpupCaMoIQio3dpbkSXYjyOCCHA%3D%3D%26c%3DF_FmpEdFSjY2PCgcky_QV5VHhlEE5BmuPcdSItOzU8Bp4aTs0y2wQA%3D%3D%26ch%3DVhfpS-mzSEWSSZ8n2FTA4KTa7DR10zXZqsJC6_1d4ZA4aG-oZvGJZw%3D%3D&data=04%7C01%7Cjoan.knox%40queensu.ca%7Ccbadb8cd8a594719d8e408d98db360d4%7Cd61ecb3b38b142d582c4efb2838b925c%7C1%7C0%7C637696623833154568%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=%2FIPDHHGBqDaQS6VblqJu12fRH5s2WUM7tAimqMewOg0%3D&reserved=0

